
 

                                                 
 

Summer Weather! 
 

Now that the summer weather is upon us, please ensure that 

your child is appropriately dressed.  Children need not wear 

their school jumper or cardigan if they are too warm, but 

should always wear a white shirt or polo shirt.   
 

Please also provide a sun hat.  The children are often outside 

during the day.  
 

Boys may wear dark grey school shorts.  Plain black shoes 

or sandals should be worn with black or grey socks. 
 

Girls may wear dark grey school shorts, or a blue or red 

gingham dress (if leggings are worn under dresses they 

should be black or white).  Plain black shoes or sandals 

should be worn with black or white socks. 
 

If possible, your child should bring in a water bottle that can 

be filled at school – especially on the days they do P.E. 
 

If it is warm and sunny, please put sun cream on your child 

before they come to school. Your child can bring sun cream 

into school if they are able to reapply if needed (please label 

all tubes/bottles).   

 

 

 


